From: Kevin Lynch < Klynch@bristolri.gov > Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:23 PM

To: Melissa Cordeiro < mcordeiro@bristolri.gov >; Mike Ursillo < mikeursillo@utrlaw.com >

Subject: FW: Statewide MOU - RIGL 45-42-2

Madam Clerk,

Can you kindly place the Statewide MOU Agreement on the next council agenda. Notably, I have attached a copy of the legislation (RIGL 45-42-2) and preamble letter from the Rhode Island Police Chiefs Association for their review — the goal is to have the council review the agreement drafted by our solicitor for passage to garner outside resources for non-emergency police matters (e.g., parades, commencements, details, etc..).

Kevin M. Lynch | Chief of Police Bristol Police Department 395 Metacom Ave Bristol, RI 02809 P: 401-253-6900 | F: 401-253-0031





